General Meeting February 13, 2024

On February 13, 2024, RCAFA 441 (Huronia) Wing held its monthly General Meeting at the Barrie Legion.
The guest speakers for the occasion were representatives from the Barrie Scout troop who delivered a
wonderful presentation to members of the 441 Wing about their recent participation in a World
Scouting Jamboree in South Korea.

Several Barrie Scouts took part in delivering an informative presentation about their recent
participation in a World Scouting Jamboree in South Korea. One of them even wore a traditional
South Korean dress for the occasion.

Scouter Vicky E. delivered part of the Scouts' presentation



RCAF 441 (Huronia) Wing President Bill Sergeant presents an honorarium to Scouter Vicky E. as a
thank you for a great presentation. Standing behind are, left-to-right: Scouter Phillip L.; Sean T.;
Tristan L.; Toji G.; Scouter Barry M.; Scouter Rhonda M.; and Chloé L.
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Several members of RCAF 441 (Huronia) Wing were in attendance for the Wing's
monthly General Meeting at the Barrie Legion on February 13, 2024.



